CCGS Round-Up

Year 7 Opal Coast Trip

The next payment of £55 is due by February 1st. This should take the total paid to £245 following a £80 deposit in

October, a £55 payment on November 18t and a £55 payment on December 1st. Please ensure all payments are kept up
to date so we are able to meet our payment deadlines.

6th Form French Trip

We are looking forward to take 15 6" form students to Northern France on 25" and 261" January for an educational
opportunity to apply and experience first hand the content of the A Level course. Follow us on Instagram @ccgs-mfl to see
what they get up to!

Mann-Somerville Charity Week

Next week (wc 22/ 01) is the Mann Somerville Charity Week, in aid of MacMillan Cancer Support. There are planned
events running across all sites all week, which pupils can get involved in for a small donation, as well as tasty treats on
sale most days and collections happening on a daily basis. So any loose change would be hugely appreciated to support
this very good cause.

On the Tuesday, the Lower School (years 7-9) have a Wear Your Own Shoes Day - for the donation of £1 students can
wear non uniform footwear (please still keep sensible). On the Thursday, the Upper School (years 10 and 11) have a
Hoodie Day, where for the donation of £1 students can wear a Hoodie (own jumper) - please ensure the item is
appropriate for school. On both of these days, the normal school rules regarding uniform apply, so if non uniform items
are worn and no donation is made, then pupils will incur Uniform Warnings, which potentially could lead to a Period 6.

Lastly a plea, at the end of the week a raffle will be drawn and a tombola is planned, if anyone, student or parent, would
be so kind to donate any prizes, they would be hugely appreciated. Please feel free to contact me
ataylor@ccgrammarschool.co.uk if required, alternatively donations can be handed to Heads of House.

The Wizard of Oz

Just a reminder that the show is on the 1st, 2nd and 3™ of February in the Chatham House assembly hall. All shows start
at 7.30pm and there is also a matinee on the Saturday. The link to online tickets is below.

www.ticketsource.co.uk/chatham-and-clarendon-grammar-school

Student Support

As a school we constantly review our monitoring procedures to ensure we are recording the support our students receive
in school . As a result, if your child is receiving any additional interventions or support in school they will be added to the
Support Register using the code K. Once the support or intervention is complete your child will be removed from the
Support Register. Please note that this does not apply to the support/revision workshops being provided by the school for
year 11.



